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Mr. Hugh Russell, Chairman 
Cambridge Planning Board  
Cambridge, MA 02139      January 3, 2012 
 
  Re: 40 Norris Street Special Permit #252 
 
 
 
Dear Chairman Russell, 
 

 Please accept this request to extend the decision date by the Planning 

Board for Special Permit application # 252 until January 31st 2012. 

Granting the aforementioned extension will allow Petitioner to present 

modifications to the Amended Special permit application at the January 17th planning 

board meeting and a decision by the Planning prior to the expiration date. 

  

 
 
Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.   

        
 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
       Sean D. Hope Esq. 


